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Kia ora, 

THE BROOK – FLOOD DAMAGE REMEDIAL WORKS 

During the August 2022 weather event some of Nelson’s rivers and streams suffered stream 

bank or stream bed erosion, and/or were inundated with flood debris.  

We need to remediate some of these issues to reduce the chance of the river flooding again 

and further damaging Council assets or private property. 

We have identified an area of significant bank erosion along Brook Stream, between 576 Brook 

Street and 8 Cummins Street. We are planning to stabilise this eroded bank, starting on  

Monday 25 September 2023.  

The work will take around 2 weeks to complete (weather dependent). 

 

Figure 1: Taken from Top of the South Maps.  



 

   

If you have any questions or queries in relation to this work, please feel free to contact 

either me, by phone on 021 350763 or by email on rebecca.thiessen@ncc.govt.nz, or 

David Cook by phone on 027 7007449 or by email on dcook@kumanuenviro.co.nz. 

We appreciate your patience while this work is completed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Thiessen 

Project Manager 

Nelson City Council 

mailto:rebecca.thiessen@ncc.govt.nz
mailto:dcook@kumanuenviro.co.nz

	The Brook – FLOOD DAMAGE REMEDIAL WORKS

